
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE: 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town of Denmark Planning Board will hold a Public 

Hearing on Tuesday, August 2, 2022 beginning at 7:00pm.   
 

The Public Hearing is for the purpose of hearing public comment on a Major 
Subdivision application submitted by the Estate of Donald J Company for tax parcel 
143.00-01-21.131. 

 
The Public Hearings will be held in conjunction with the regular monthly meeting of 

the Town of Denmark Planning Board held at the Town of Denmark Municipal 
Building located at 3707 Roberts Rd, Deer River, NY.   
 

Please contact the Town Clerk’s office at 315-493-3846 ext 1 if you wish to review 
the applications. 

 
All persons wishing to be heard on this issue should be present at the time and 
place aforestated or have written comments submitted to the Town Clerk by August 

1, 2022, 4pm. 
 

Any persons requiring special accommodations to attend and participate in such 
public hearings should notify the Town Clerk at least three (3) business days prior 

to the hearing.  
 
By order of the  

Town of Denmark Planning Board Chair Kevin Gaines.   
Prudence L. Greene 

Town of Denmark Town Clerk, Dated: July 7, 2022 
 


